Town of Amity Planning Board Meeting

June 14, 2018

Members present: Wendy Skinner, Pauia Van Dyke, John Maynard, John Clouse, Doug Serra as
well as Barbara Zlomek.

The pledge to the flag followed the meeting being called to order at 6:30.
New Business:

1. Liason Report: Equalization rate 89%. We are the lowest in the county. There are 1,421
parcels. No decision has been made toward reassessment.

The water project needs a memorandum of understanding between the town and
village, which isn’t happening!

Land use Law was approved by the county.

To make Wilmac Park more kid friendly, the pines have been cut, with maples planted.
Benches have been put in.

The Town of
Amity Fee schedule is being voted on at the next town board meeting.
There is a Clean Communities initiative meeting in the Horn Room June 28™.
2. Wendy and Doug attended the Solar Training at Crossroads
Old Business:

There was discussion about a property on Route 19. We need a land use officer
appointed by the town board, as well as open to suggestions for Board of Appeals
members.

The board reviewed the process and forms for the Land Use Law .

Next meeting is July 12 at 6:30 p.m.
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 Motion made by Doug Serra 2™ John Maynard carried

Respectfully submitted by Paula M. Van Dyke



